
Prairie Hills USD 113 
 
 
 
 
 

Be Positive • Be Respectful • Be a Learner 
 

Telephone: (785) 284-2151 
 
Fax: (785) 284-0061 

www.usd113.org 751 Bluejay Blvd. 

Sabetha, Kansas 66534 

 

To:  USD 113 BOE Members 
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Re:  April BOE Meeting Building Report 

 

1. State Assessments:  We started our State Assessments today at 
Sabetha Middle School with ELA at the 6th and 7th grade levels. 
 

2. Track:  Our track teams open their season on Thursday, April 8th 
at home.  We currently have 67 student participants!  We will be 
hosting the League Track Meet this year. 
 

3. 8th grade Job Shadow:  Our 8th grade Job Shadow Day is scheduled 
for Wednesday, April 28th.  We are fortunate that many of our local 
businesses are able to participate this year and allow students 
to be on-site for this activity! 
 

4. 5th grade Student/Parent Orientation:  We are planning to have the 
5th grade students attend an orientation day at Sabetha Middle 
School on Wednesday, April 28th.  Students will eat lunch, meet 
with teachers and tour the building.  Parents will be invited to 
join their students for a presentation in the auditorium to end 
the day.  
 

5. Art Show:  Our Art Show is scheduled for Saturday and Sunday, May 
1st and 2nd here at Sabetha Middle School. 
 

6. Student Social:  We did have students participate in the 3rd 
quarter Social during Seminar.  This was the first one we observed 
this school year.  Students must meet grade, detention and tardy 
standards to attend.  Students are provided with a soft drink and 
can use Bluejay Bucks to purchase other food items.  We observe 
these in grade level cohorts. 
 

http://www.usd113.org/


7. End of Year Events:  We are continuing to plan for events we 
normally host at the end of the school year.  This includes 
concerts, 8th grade recognition and student activity days.  
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